



DATES FOR YOUR PLANNER
May 20 - Spirit Shirt Day; Talent/Magic Show
May 23 - No Buses; Last Day of School, Early Dismissal at 11:15
May 24 - Report Card Pickup, 8:00-9:00, Gym Foyer Doors
May 25-June 3 - Office Closed
June 1 - Extended Care Registration Due
June 5 - School Supply Orders Due
June 9 - Used Uniform Sale 

The Pelican Express
Let Go...Let God

MAY 19,  2022

Please keep your CarRiderPro

Carpool Tags for next year!

You will NOT be issued a new one. 

This is your last


newsletter of the


2022-23 school


year. 

We will publish


one in the


summer. 






Grades 7-8: ALL students must have a Texas Instruments TI-30X IIS 2 LINE SCIENTIFIC SOLAR

CALCULATOR (7th and 8th graders may still have theirs from previous years). The calculator is included in

the 6th grade supply kit. 
Grade 8 Algebra students only: Order or purchase 2 blue 3-subject poly cover wide-ruled notebooks 




TO ORDER FROM EPI:

Visit the link here.

Enter School ID: MOS012 (3 letters, 3 numbers)

Follow the steps to select

Order for the grade your child is going into

Some middle school students will need to purchase a few extra items: 

Contact paper rolls (optional) are also available to order!

To order from EPI start here and enter code MOS012 (Three letters, three numbers):

https://www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks/login.aspx

If you chose to buy the supplies on your own, you can click on the grade on the site and see what items are required. 

MBS pencil bags are available in the office for $2.50.

Questions? Email Mrs. Miller at rmiller@mbsbr.org



Order  by June 5

All Details needed 

are below.




Contact Paper can be


added

to your order! 

Summer Office Hours

Monday - Thursday 8:00-12:00

Office will be closed  May 25 - June 3

https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.educationalproducts.com%2Fshoppacks%2F&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AOvVaw0BHDq8lJfHZcH1GdD2FUkg
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.educationalproducts.com%2Fshoppacks%2Flogin.aspx&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AOvVaw2VDKasKukgUK9ZlQXz7606
https://sites.google.com/mbsbr.org/home-school/school-supplies-2022-2023
mailto:rmiller@mbsbr.org


Anyone wishing to participate in


Extended Care for this upcoming


school year should register now. 




Click here to register. 




Registration Deadline: June 1.




Questions about the Extended Care


Program can be directed to Sheena


Gauthier at 205-1946 or you can


email her. 

Time to order your 2021-22 Yearbook. 
Click here to order your yearbook through 

FACTS. Deadline is June1.
We will distribute them the first week of


school. Eighth Grade parents, yours will be

sent with a sibling or we will email you when


yours arrive. 



We will not be accepting orders in the Fall. 

Vacation Bible School
Registration is Open!

Register here.

Adult Volunteers still

needed.

Contact Judy Carr at

225.335.6563

Report Card Day

Tuesday, May 24

8:00 - 9:30
Gym Foyer Doors

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/lmKzAvNT
mailto:sheenadukes@yahoo.com
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/mxuDyYIX
https://vbspro.events/p/events/mbs-br


Summer Reading Lists &

Documents are 
updated on the 
library website! 

https://sites.google.com/mbsbr.org/mbslibrary/summer-reading


Each item will be

labeled with a

name and a price.
If you wish to

purchase the

item, you are to

place CASH ONLY

in the envelope.
Unfasten the

envelope and give

to the Volunteer

at the Sale.

How to Buy

How to Sell
Each item should have a  white envelope attached with a Safety Pin.
On each envelope, put

Your last name,
The Size of the item,
The amount you are selling the item for.

Drop off the items during "Drop off" days/times shown above.
If you cannot make the Drop Off Time, please text Emelie Wright at

921-3133
All unsold items and cash can be picked up immediately after the sale.
All unclaimed items will be donated to Home & School.



Office of Child Protection
According to the Safe Environment Policy

promulgated by the Diocese of Baton Rouge, all

parish and school ministry volunteers/chaperones

must complete a mandatory background check

and child protection training. Please note that MBS

School child protection requirements are not the

same as MBS Church Parish. Therefore, if you are

compliant for one, you are not automatically

compliant for the other. 

The Diocese of Baton Rouge conducted a sweep of the child protection database in March

2021. If your child protection file was not updated prior to the sweep, then your file was closed.

Please email Mrs. Landry at childprotection@mbsbr.org to check the status of your file and/or

receive the required paperwork to activate your file.
Child Protection credentials allow the holder of these credentials the opportunity to

chaperone/volunteer. All credentialed adults must abide by the sign-up and confirmation

process for each event.




Do you shop on

Amazon? 

By adding Most Blessed Sacrament as your "Charity of Choice,"

a portion of your shopping total goes to MBS.  

Go to https://smile.amazon.com/
Save ^^^ that link as the URL to shop on
Items with AmazonSmile Logo qualify. 
Your prices don't change and 0.5% of your price goes to MBS 
$2415 has been donated to MBS as of March 2022.
Click here for more information.

mailto:protection@mbsbr.org
https://smile.amazon.com/
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/about/ref=smi_se_rspo_laas_aas
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In addition to daily prayer at home, the Catholic members of our family
will attend Mass every weekend and on Holy Days of Obligation.

Twenty (20) hours of Time and Talent will be given to the school and/or
Church each year. Hours must be completed between January 1 and
December 31 to receive the in-parish tuition rate. These hours are
reviewed each year.

A minimum amount of $325.00 will be donated to the Church to support
the stewardship program as an Identified Offertory Giver (IOG). IOGs will
receive in-parish tuition. Donations will be verified by December 15 unless
otherwise authorized by the Pastor. Any offerings thereafter will count
towards the following school year.

Parent’s Commitment to Church and School One of the requirements for
enrollment and/or retention at Most Blessed Sacrament Catholic School is a
commitment to the following agreement.
 

Definition of an Hour
One (1) hour is defined as an actual hour of volunteer work or donation
purchases of $10.

New Students Clause
Time and Talent hours are prorated for new students. However, new families
must still meet the IOG requirement of $325.00 to receive in-parish tuition.

Log your Service Hours 
into FACTS. 



Go to Family > Family Home.

You will see "Service Hours" in
the middle of the screen. Click

"add" to add the hours.  You
must type in a description.

Select "type a custom value,"
and then type your description.




Parent Name (signed up on
the SUG)
Name of item
Title of Sign Up (ex: 5th
Grade Auction Basket)

Sending Items to School 



Please label your items that you
send to school from a SignUp

Genius:

This helps us match your hours
in FACTS.







